
To Whom it May Concern:


I would like to express my desire for the continued funding of public broadcasting. I was 
introduced to it by my college age son who is now 49 years old and I am soon to be 77. Public 
broadcasting introduces one to many things that I probably would not go in search of unless it 
was as handy as my local station is.


Whatever the expense of supporting HB1255 is, it is money well spent. 


Thank you.


Sincerely, 

Lindy L. Saunders


